
Michael & Melinda Willhelm
Trusted Senior Specialists
10998 Wilcrest Dr., Ste. #195
Houston, TX 77099

I wanted to take the time to thank you and your agency for the outstanding service you 
have provided Arcadian the past two years.  Your agency is not only a leader in 
production but also in quality of service. This is a testament to your professionalism and 
dedication to the senior market.

We look forward to Trusted Senior Specialists growing with Arcadian as we expand our 
service areas and reach out to new markets. 

If there is anything that I can assist you with, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
anytime.

Best Regards,

Mark Lopez
Vice President of National Sales Distribution
Arcadian Health Plan


